
CenterPoint Energy Construction Notice – Deephaven 

CenterPoint Energy will begin a utility project in Deephaven starting Monday, August 5, to 
replace residential gas service lines from the main to individual homes. The work is expected to 
last approximately eight weeks and will include lane restrictions and occasional flaggers, but no 
full road closures are anticipated. 

Construction will begin in the Vine Hill Road area and other nearby streets that could affect 
Deephaven Elementary School. This portion of the project is expected to take about two weeks, 
with the goal of completing it before the start of the school year. 

Following that, work will move to the Mannor Road and Cottagewood Road area for the 
remaining six weeks of the project. 

Please use extra care and caution while driving in and around construction areas, especially near 
school zones and where workers are present. Your attentiveness helps keep everyone safe. 

A potential follow-up project to replace a 10-inch gas main is being considered for 2026. More 
details will be shared as they become available. 

If residents have any questions, please contact CenterPoint Energy at 612-321-5352. 

We appreciate your patience as CenterPoint Energy completes this important infrastructure 
upgrade. 
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